
Dance without 
Fear is a nation 
vvide event that 
involves youth in 
raising awareness 
and funds for the 
Canadian Landmine 
Action Fund. 
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Youth Mine Action Ambassadors are actively 
engaging young Canadians in the global 
movement to end the use of AP mines. 

travelled across the country from Penticton, 
British Columbia to St. John, New Brunswick. 

OSP also funded the redesign and re-
launch of DFAII"s landmines web site 
"Safelane" to update its contents and improve 
its visual appeal and navigability.The Outreach 
Program produces a quarterly landmine ban 
update in magazine format, also entitled 
Safelane, which is distributed domestically 
and internationally to NG0s, parliamentarians, 
diplomatic missions and the general public. 
This annual report to Parliament on Canadas  
mine action activities also falls within the 
mandate of the OSP. 

Another Canadian  innovation launched 
under the OSP is the Youth Mine Action 
Ambassador Program (YMAAP), an initiative 
which draws upon the talents and energies of 
recent university graduates to educate and 
mobilize other Canadian youth.This year, five 
Ambassadors were engaged under the Youth 
International Internship Program and worked 
from the offices of non-goverrunental hosts in 


